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Test Results 

This is the month that we normally go over our State Assessment results. We were given a 
testing window, and we decided to test at the end of the window.  We had not started testing 
yet, so we do not have any test results to share.  I am hoping that we get some state testing 
data on those that took the new Science test. 
 
 

School Report Cards 
There will be a School Report Card this year.  It will be released on October 30th.  We will go 
over the School Report Card  at the November meeting.  We are free to release our ESSA 
Designations.  For the 2019-20 school year all schools will receive the same designation as they 
did for the 2018-19 school year.  All 4 of our schools are rated as Commendable. I have 
attached some changes for the 2020 School Report Card, as well as what will be on the 2020 
School Report Card. 

 
October 15th Curriculum Directors Meeting 

New this year some of the area Curriculum Directors are going to try and meet 3 or 4 times a 
year.  Topics for our October 15th meeting were Math and Reading Curriculum.  We are hoping 
by meeting we can share what districts are doing.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


